

American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO Milwaukee Area Local P.O. Box 1995, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201-1995

Phone: 414-273-7838 Fax: 414-273-7843

Milwaukee APWU Executive Board

General Officers

8/13/2025

Glenn Griggs

President APWU

Milwaukee Area Local 003

Dear APWU member,

security and union progress.

Larry Brown, Jr. Vice President

ris Czubakowski

Chris Czubakowski Local Business Agent

John Miceli *Treasurer*

Pamela Walker
Recording Secretary

Leonard Grant
North Sectional Dir.

Trent Canady South Sectional Dir.

Marvin Rivera
West Sectional Dir.

Curtis Walker, Flint Michigan Area Local (MI)

Assistant Director (A), in the upcoming APWU national election.

Candidate for Maintenance Division Assistant Director (A)

We believe this endorsement to be a responsible "business" decision and are convinced that this candidate is the best choice in this election.

The Postal Service, our union and our jobs are facing unprecedented threats during these

recently discussed what APWU national candidates are the best choice for our future job

serious and challenging times. As such, the Milwaukee Area Local Executive Board

After discussion, the Executive Board of the Milwaukee Area Local #3, AFL-CIO, is

proud to announce its endorsement of the following candidate for Maintenance Division

Craft Officers

Takaita Conley-Burrell

Manual & Mechanization Dir.

Christopher Paige Jr. Automation Dir.

Kenni Liggan Customer Service Dir.

James Arneson *Maintenance Dir.*

Larry Victory

Motor Vechicle Dir.

In Solidarity,

Glenn Griggs President

Milwaukee Area Local #3